NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING


Notice is hereby given that the Sterling Village Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, June 13, 2023 at 7:30 pm at the Village Office, 140 Broadway St., Sterling, Nebraska on the following items. For more information call or send comments to Samantha Gordon, Village Clerk/Treasurer at 402-866-4545.
1. Open Meetings Act
2. Pledge of Allegiance
3. Discussion of conditional use permit application received from Jay Vanis for properties at legal descriptions Sterling-OT E2 Lot 12 Blk 11 (.08A), Sterling-OT W2 Lot 12 Blk 11 (.08A), and Sterling-OT Lot 6 Blk 15 (.15A) for the proposed use of indoor storage units and/or a childcare facility.





















Samantha Gordon, Village Clerk
